
TERM 4 I TUESDAY 12
NOVEMBER 2019

SENIOR ASSEMBLY PERFORMANCE
After a great start to the year, performing at the Generations in Jazz Festival in Mt Gambier,
the Senior Choir have been working on some exciting new repertoire.

One of these pieces, 'Oh, Happy Day' was performed at last weeks senior assembly, and it was
great to see them in action again. They are currently preparing for their performance at our
upcoming Ensembles Evening on Thursday 21 November, as well as beginning to learn pieces for
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the 2020 College Musical, ‘Peter Pan’!

Mr Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles
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